
Christ Church Pantry 

purchased a variety of 

tubs of sweets and 

tins of biscuits as well 

as bottles of cordial.  Each member could 

choose which tub or tin they wanted and a 

bottle of cordial.  In Christmas week we 

supported 109 adults and 72 children. 

St Christopher’s Foodbank 

chose to purchase 

toiletries because 

although they are a foodbank if people 

are struggling to buy food they will also 

be struggling to buy items such as 

shampoo, toothpaste, deodorant, 

sanitary products etc. 

The Good Shepherd Foodbank 

purchased 10 whole chickens, 20 

chicken breasts, 10 ready meals, 12 

packets of pigs in blankets and 20 tubs 

of gravy which supported 40 people. 

THANK YOU Parry Family Charitable 

Foundation for your contribution to the 

work of Triple C amongst those  

in need in Liverpool 11 this Christmas.   


